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New Mex

Bill Richardson

Governor
Joanna Prukop
Cabinet Secretary

Reese Fulierton
Deputy Cabinet Secretary

August 7, 2009

CERTIFIED MAIL RETURN RECEIPT REQUESTED

RECEIPT NUMBER 7001 1940 0004 7923 5358

Mr. Adam Vann

Retriever Management LLC.
2701 Jay Avenue
Cleveland, OH 44113

Dear Mr. Vann:

Mark Fesmire
Division Director
Qil Conservation Division

30~037-20p0082R

Refer to attached copy of a letter sent to you on April 13, 2009.

None of the information requested has been received by this office.

Response to these inquiries is requested prior to August 28, 2009.

If you have any questions, contact me at 505-476-3470 or 505-690-2365 or
ed.martin@state.nm.us or 1220 S. St. Francis, Santa Fe, NM 87505.

Sincerely yours,

A 7

Ed Martin
District Supervisor

Copy: Well Files

Qil Conservation Division * 1220 South St. Francis Drive

* Santa Fe, New Mexico 87505

* Phone: (505) 476-3440 * Fax (505) 476-3462" http://www.emnrd.state.nm.us SN




Bill Richardson

Governor

Joanna Prukop
Cabinet Secretary
Reese Fullerton

Mark Fesmire
Division Director
Qil Conservation Division

Deputy Cabinet Secretary

April 13, 2009

Mr. Adam Vann

Retriever Management LLC.
2701 Jay Avenue
Cleveland, OH 44113

Dear Mr. Vann:

As I'm sure you're aware, Retriever Management, LLC is the operator of record for the following
wells:

Wilson #1, APl No. 30-037-20076, UL-H, Sec 8, Township 10 North, Range 28 East, Quay
County, New Mexico

Dr. John #1, API No. 30-037-20083, UL-E, Sec 13, Township 10 North, Range 27 East, Quay
County, New Mexico

The effective date of the Retriever assumption of operatorship from Coulthurst Management

and Investment, Inc. was January 1, 2008. No work has been done on these wells since that
date.

These wells need to be put on production, or plugged and abandoned, or placed on a temporary

abandonment program which will require regular testing that ensures the mechanical integrity of
the wells.

Advise the undersigned before April 30, 2009 as to the intentions of Retriever Management,
LLC regarding these wells.

If you have any questions, you may contact me at 505-476-3470 or 505-690-2365 or
ed.martin@state.nm.us or 1220 S. St. Francis, Santa Fe, NM 87505.

Sincerely yours,

Ed Martin
District Supervisor

Copy: Well Files

Oil Conservation Division * 1220 South St. Francis Drive
* Santa Fe, New Mexico 87505 AL
* Phone: (505) 476-3440 * Fax (505) 476-3462* http://www.emnrd.state.nm.us




